GREATER CALUMET AREA - USBC
8133 Kennedy Avenue

Highland, Indiana 46322
December 22,2014

James A. Gammon Charitable Foundation, Inc.
9191 Broadway
Merrillville, Indiana 46410

Re: Charitable Contribution

Dear Mr. Carberry,

On behalf of the Greater Calumet Area — USBC, we want to thank you and the
James A. Gammon Charitable Foundation, Inc. for the generous contribution to
our Youth Scholarship Program. This donation will go a long way in helping our
college bound youth with their educational expenses in the future.

We would like to especially thank Mrs. Vi Botterman for nominating our
association to the foundation for this charitable contribution.

Please pass on our thanks to all the trustees of the foundation for considering
the Greater Calumet Area - USBC for this very generous gift.

Very Sincerely,

Michael L. Kozy — President Chris G. Cole — Association Manager
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